
 
 

Dear Registry Operator, 
  
As you may be aware, ICANN org is proceeding with the bulk transfer of domains from 
the de-accredited registrar Net 4 India (IANA# 1007). 
  
Over the next 10 days, ICANN will select a gaining registrar via the De-Accredited 
Registrar Transition Procedure (DART-P). Once the registrar is identified, you will 
receive an update via email. The selected gaining registrar will also be posted on 
theBulk Transfers webpage. 
  
Once selected, you can expect the gaining registrar to reach out to Registry Operators 
with affected domains in order to coordinate the bulk transfer. During this time, we 
continue to appreciate your help by not deleting any expiring domain names that are 
registered with Net4.  
  
For more information, please refer to the recent announcement 
here:https://www.icann.org/en/announcements 
  
Thank you for your continued attention to this matter, 
  
Russ Weinstein Vice President 
GDD Accounts and Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
  
  
 

 
  

 
  
 
  
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/dartp-11jul13-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/dartp-11jul13-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/bulk-transfers-2017-10-06-en
https://www.icann.org/en/announcements?page=1

